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Dear Parents,  

Please read below our latest happenings this term: 

 

MARCH  

Thursday 8th Year 1 Parent Lunch 

Sunday 11th Mothering Sunday Service 10am St James Church 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th British Science Week 

Thursday 15th World Book Day Celebration 

Year 2 Parent Lunch 

Tuesday 20th  Year 3 Celebration 2:45pm Year 3 parents invited to 

attend 

Thursday 22nd  Year 1 Celebration  2:45pm Year 1 parents invited to 

attend 

Friday 23rd Water Safety Week for Swimmers @ Wentworth 

W/C Monday 26th  Church Easter Service Date to be confirmed 

Thursday 29th  BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

APRIL  

Monday 16 April School Reassembles 

Friday 20th School Reports go out 

Thursday 26th Year 3 Parent Lunch 

Friday 27th Riding Mill Park Opening morning- more info to follow 

Monday 30th Parents into school week 

MAY  

Thursday 3rd Year 4 Parent Lunch 

Monday 7th Bank Holiday School Closed 

Sunday 20th Children’s Cancer Run @ Gosforth Park 

Friday 25th BREAK UP FOR SUMMER MID TERM 

JUNE  

Monday 4th Scholl Reassembles 

 

After School Clubs 3:15 – 4:00pm 

Clubs have commenced this week, Monday 5th March and will finish Friday 23rd 

March.  Please note they will not be on the last week of this term.   

 

 Monday’s  Steet Art with Mrs Yates 

 Tuesday’s  Drama Club with Ms Stephenson 

 Friday’s  Construction Club with Mrs Houghton 
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Head Lice  

We have had several reports of children having head lice.  Please 

could all parents check their child’s hair on a regular basis and treat as 

necessary.  Thank you. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 15th March 

Obviously we have had to postpone this day and we intend to hold this event on 

Thursday 15th March.  We would like to hold a mystery book swap.  We are 

asking that children can bring (donate) a book that they have read that is 

wrapped up in plain paper or newspaper with a blurb on the front giving a clue as 

to what the story is about / what age range it is suitable for etc.  We are 

hoping we will have enough books so that every child will go home that night with 

a mystery book. There will also be an activity after school that day for parents 

and children to take part in.  

 

Water Safety Week for Swimmers in Yrs 2, 3 & 4  

This will be carried out on Friday 23rd March.  Your child will need to bring 

along a t-shirt, pair of shorts, and their normal swimwear.   

 

Consultation Update ! 

As you already know the Governors and I sent an email to you on Monday 5th 

March and have arranged meetings to be held this week in school for parents to 

attend on either Thursday 8th March 7:30pm or Friday 9th March 3:15pm. 

 

Several parents have already seen that on the Corbridge Middle School website 

there is a google form that can be filled in for parents to make comments about 

education at present.  The link to the form can be found here below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIh-

mcxI4QakDAVRX_f_WqmOx2autIg87mIDhclztqO_0Twg/viewform?usp=sf_lin

k 

Any parents who would like to make a comment please feel free to do so. 

 

And finally….Look out for crocuses, which the children planted around our 

Broomhaugh Squirrel, coming up this Spring!  Supporting Purple for Polio.  
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